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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
Madam President,

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Nepal to this UPR session.   

Iran recognizes important achievements by Nepal in protection and promotion of human rights since its second cycle of UPR. 

My delegation would like to offer the following recommendations to Nepal: 

1. To continue its efforts to promote the rights of women and girls, also with a view to empowering them in society; 
2. To step up efforts to provide equal access to online education for girls, especially during the COVID-19 lockdown;
3. To take further steps to protect the rights of persons with disabilities, in particular to provide them with equal job opportunities as well as access to educational and health facilities;
We wish Nepal a successful review.

I thank you.
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